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Cherri Hirsch

From: Tom DePietro
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2024 6:09 PM
To: Tracy Delaney; Cherri Hirsch
Subject: Fwd: Please vote against HHA

Please add  
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Peter Spear  
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2024 6:02:15 PM 
To: Tom DePietro <councilpres@cityofhudson.org>; Margaret Morris <margaret.morris@cityofhudson.org>; Rich Volo 
<richvolo@cityofhudson.org>; Mohammed Rony <mohammed.rony@cityofhudson.org>; Gary Purnhagen 
<garypurnhagen@cityofhudson.org>; Dewa Sarowar <dewan.sarowar@cityofhudson.org>; Lola Roberts 
<lola.roberts@cityofhudson.org>; Jennifer Belton <jennifer.belton@cityofhudson.org>; Vicky Daskaloudi 
<vicky.daskaloudi@cityofhudson.org>; Dominic Merante <dominic.merante@cityofhudson.org>; Shershah Mizan 
<shershah.mizan@cityofhudson.org> 
Subject: Please vote against HHA  
  
To the members of the Common Council, 
 
I live on the 200 block of Robinson Street, within a block of Bliss Towers and this proposal. 
I am writing to ask that you vote against the HHA Restore NY project. Again.  
 
I am for affordable housing, and against this proposal. 
This is not a contradiction.  
We have an opportunity with our Comprehensive Plan planning process to define our own vision for 
housing.  
 
Ultimately, though, the HHA has not provided nearly enough information, or time, for you to properly 
represent my interests.  
 
For that reason alone, I believe you should vote against it. 
Again.  
 
We can do better. 
And, we deserve better from the HHA.  
 
Peter Spear 

 


